
Fall-Winter Enrolment at UTM: Amrita’s Email to All Students 
 
Dear first name, 
  
I hope that this email finds you and your loved ones healthy and safe. 
  
This upcoming Fall-Winter session, we will be offering courses online and in-person. Since we know 
that these enrolment options will require careful thought, we want to reassure you that our top 
priorities are to keep you and those in your life safe, while delivering a world-class education and 
experience to you. 
  
The newly designed online and in-person and course delivery options will give you the flexibility to 
choose – as you always have – how and when you learn. We encourage you to select the options that 
meet your needs to stay engaged, while balancing your academic and personal responsibilities. We will 
teach you wherever you are. 
  
The Fall-Winter Timetable will be released during the week of June 22. The Office of the Registrar will 
connect with you shortly to provide the specific details on what courses will look like, as well as an 
invitation for you to sign up for group advising, online chats, and one-on-one appointments to support 
your planning.  In the Fall, almost every course will allow you to study online if that is what you prefer, 
or must do for travel or medical reasons. However, there will also be safe opportunities and learning 
activities that you may chose for in-person engagement, as applicable. You can expect: 
 

• Synchronous online courses (regular weekly classes with scheduled attendance) 
  

• Asynchronous online courses ( “on-demand” lectures that you can view at your own pace 
without scheduled attendance) 
 

• In-person & online courses (scheduled attendance will rotate between these delivery formats) 
  

• In-person courses (regular weekly classes with scheduled attendance in smaller class sizes) 
 

We are delighted that our faculty have risen to the challenge creatively and flexibly to make sure that 
you get the very best instruction – which is the U of T way. From necessity can come innovation, and at 
UTM we are ready to give you our time and resources to make the most of this temporary 
situation.  Your U of T degree is forever, and we are committed to, and confident of your success. 
  
Wishing you the best, 
 
Amrita Daniere 
Vice-Principal, Academic & Dean 
University of Toronto Mississauga 


